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Florida Dispute Resolution Center  

Approved Parenting Coordination Training Programs 
 

The parenting coordination training programs listed below have been approved in 

accordance with Supreme Court of Florida Administrative Order AOSC14-64,  

In Re: Parenting Coordination Training Standards. 
 
 

Provider Location Contact Information 

   
The National Cooperative 

Parenting Center 

Bradenton (941) 855-0255 

(888) 455- NCPC (6272) 

www.TheNCPC.com 

Debra.Carter@TheNCPC.com 

 

   
 

  
Please note: 

 

 The Supreme Court of Florida does not certify or roster parenting 

coordinators.   

 

 Each judicial circuit has an application process for qualifying parenting 

coordinators.   

 

 You may wish to contact your local ADR or family court program for 

information about the frequency of parenting coordination referrals in your 

area prior to taking the training. 

 

 Questions:  Email drcmail@flcourts.org 
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